Robert 
To whom it may concern:
I would like to thank both Karen Kimsey-House and Laura Whitworth, and all of those involved with the Coaches Training Institute, for taking the time to present their Co-Active Coaching workshop.
It was a delightful and informative weekend. Although this was just a sample of the usefulness, and the benefits of this process, the potential for greater learning of one’s self, and the interaction in all relationships was endless.
I was very impressed with this program, and would hope that future presentations would be possible. Whether it is the more advanced workshop, or this same Co-Active Coaching workshop, I know that all that attend will gain valuable knowledge and insight.
Once again, I thank you all very much. I applaud your efforts, and hope to see you in the future.
Thank you,
Robert
